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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

As you may be aware, on Saturday 18 April our whole school community will be celebrating our 10th 

Anniversary with a Garden Party.  This is set to be a fantastic event and a true celebration of our 10 years in 

Shanghai working with you and your families. 

 

Some of our performing arts ensembles have been invited to perform at this event and will have an excellent 

opportunity to showcase their talent as well as gain experience performing in a different environment.  

 

The event is taking place at school from 1:00pm – 4:00pm with musical performances throughout the 

afternoon. During the times when the students are not performing they will be able to enjoy the other 

attractions including vendors selling scones and jam, sandwiches, cakes, British cheeses, healthy snacks and 

lots more throughout the afternoon, as well as plenty of tea of course. There will be games for children to take 

part in and some amazing prizes in our lucky draw. We will also announce the winner of our #bisspuxi10 social 

photo competition. 

 

The students will be representing BISS Puxi and so they must look very smart, wearing their performing arts 

uniform, unless they have been instructed otherwise to wear a specific costume. 

 

We hope that all the students in the ensembles below will be able to attend the event and we will be in contact 

with them directly about the finer details. 

 

KS2 Choir Secondary Dance Ensemble IB Rock Band 

KS2 Production Junior Jazz  Primary Rock Band Musical Ambassadors 

 

If your son/daughter is unable to attend the event or you have any further questions, please email me at c-

 rakowski@bisspuxi.com 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Charlotte Rakowski 

Head of Primary Music 

 
 


